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145 Pacific Ave.
Winnipeg, MB. R3B 2Z6


Mr. Troy Brooks
201 Graham Place
Sherwood Park, AB. T8A 3N8


To Mr. Troy Brooks;

While updating the website, it has come to Racquetball Canada’s attention that you had a link on the ranking system under “favorite website” that contained content which violated Racquetball Canada’s Code of Conduct.  The complete Code of Conduct is on the website www.racquetball.ca under documents and I have attached a copy as well.

As you may not have been aware of the Code of Conduct, we are taking this as an opportunity to ensure that you are familiar with the Racquetball Canada Code of Conduct.  You should pay careful attention to the following:

1. Racquetball Canada is committed to providing an environment in which all individuals are treated with respect.  Further, Racquetball Canada supports equal opportunity and prohibits discriminatory practices.
3. All members have a responsibility to maintain and enhance the dignity and self-esteem of members and participants of Racquetball Canada by:
a. Demonstrating respect to individuals regardless of gender, ethnic or racial origin, sexual orientation, age, marital status, religion, political belief, disability or economic status.
b. Focusing comments or criticism appropriately and avoiding public criticism of athletes, coaches, officials, organizers, volunteers, staff and members.

A further violation of the Racquetball Canada Code of Conduct will result in a formal notice and disciplinary sanctions will be applied.  

You should also be aware that Racquetball Canada is in discussion with our Provincial counterparts on having:
1. The Racquetball Canada Code of Conduct used as a template for the Provinces.
2. Have reciprocal acceptance of any sanctions imposed on violations of the Codes of Conduct. 
3. [bookmark: _GoBack]That a registrant for a Racquetball Canada event must be a member in good standing with their Provincial association.

It is hoped that you fully understand the ramifications concerning this matter.  Please be advised that there will be no further dialogue on this issue between Racquetball Canada and yourself, but that this is solely intended to be informative for your benefit. It is hoped you will act accordingly.



Respectfully,

Jack McBride
President
Racquetball Canada
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